HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
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CORRIGENDUM

The tender invited by the Executive Engineer, Jawali
Division HP PWD Jawali on behalf of the Governor of Himachal Pradesh vide this office
letter No. PWIJ/CB/T.A/Tender/2021-22-2837-44 dated 03.03.2022 published in
Departmentaly website schedule to be opened on 11.03.2022 at 11.30 respectively is

hereby cancelled due to administrative reason.

Executive Engineer,

awali Divigiger HPPWD,
“dawali ?H
On behalf of Governor of Himachal Pradesh
No. PWJ/CB/T.A/Tender/2021 S pated 7/ 7/ o
1. Copy to the Chief Engmeer( )HPPWD Dharamshala for favour of information

please.
2. Copy to the Superintending Engineer,9t Circle HP PWD Nurpur for favour of
information please.
All the Assistant Engineer, working under this Division for information.
The Account Branch/Drawing Branch in this office for information.
Notice Board.
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